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My name is Andrea Ros. I’m a working Oregon artist, a concerned mother and grandmother
from Eugene. My projects often focus on the existential threat of climate disasters.

Thank you for your continued work on the critical issue of climate change

The current bill is a good framework but it isn’t strong enough. Senate Bill 1530 is currently
too weak to meet the state’s goals for reducing harmful pollution and provides too many
giveaways to the fossil fuel industry allowing these corporations to continue polluting, as
usual, harming our health and the climate. Ultimately, this proposal is too weak to meet the
demands of the climate crisis. 

Please build upon the work you have started with SB 1530 by making the bill stronger and
pass bold climate legislation in 2020.  We are in a climate crisis that demands strong
climate action. Oregon’s oceans are becoming more acidic and wildfires are growing more
frequent and massive.

 We still need to see changes to this bill. We cannot allow legislation to move forward that is
climate action in name only, while it fails to hold large polluters accountable.

 I hope you will support changes to this bill and support the passage of bold climate action in
2020. We can’t wait any longer. My grandsons need a habitable environment.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Andrea Ros 
Eugene,Oregon 

Sent from my iPhone


